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Francisco Astorga

From: Bruce Erickson
Sent: Friday, August 05, 2016 8:23 AM
To: Annie Lewis Garda
Cc: Francisco Astorga; Treasure Comments
Subject: RE: Treasure

Thank you, We will have a look and add your comments to the record.  Regards, Bruce 
 
Bruce M. Erickson,  AICP 
	
Planning	Director	
Park	City	Municipal	Corporation	
Park	City,	Utah	
 
From: Park City, UT [mailto:webmaster@parkcity.org]  
Sent: Friday, August 05, 2016 6:42 AM 
To: Bruce Erickson 
Subject: Treasure 
 
Bruce, I am sure you recall that during the last series of meetings on Treasure, the city hired Craig Elliot to do a 
concept of how Treasure could be sited differently. He created a design that had the buildings creeping up the 
mountain on the south side of the Town Lift--away from the neighborhoods and without a a building of seven 
stories. A 3-D model was shown at an Open House and was viewed far more favorably than the developer's 
proposal. Perhaps during or after the site visit would be a good time to explain this concept to the 
commissioners.  
 
Site Visitor Name: Annie Lewis Garda 
Site Visitor Email: annielewisgarda@yahoo.com  


